
 LIFE & WORK AT FBCF 
Sunday, June 10, 2018 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study 

10:30 am  Worship Service—Baptism 

12:00 pm  Deacon/Wife Luncheon 

12:00 pm  Youth Camp Parent Meeting 

  ********   NO TX Veterans Home Svc. 

  4:00 pm  Student Choir Rehearsal 

  5:00 pm  Student 1-to-1 Bible Reading 
 

Monday, June 11, 2018 

                 SBC Annual Meeting 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 
   

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 

                 SBC Annual Meeting 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 
 

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 

                 SBC Annual Meeting 

  5:30 pm  Youth @ Street’s home 

  5:45 pm  Praise Team Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Prayer Mtg / Life Group 
 

Thursday, June 14, 2018—Flag Day 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

  1:00 pm  Sr. Adult Game Day 

 

Friday, June 15, 2018 

  6:00 pm  Choir Fellowship @ Gaertners 
 

Saturday, June 16, 2018 

  6:00 pm  Family Game Night 
 

Sunday, June 17, 2018—Father’s Day 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

  3:00 pm  Texas Veterans Home Svc. 

  ********   NO Student Choir Rehearsal 

  ********   NO 1-to-1 Bible Reading 

Notes 

LADIES’  
MID-WEEK 

STUDY 
 

The Wednesday 
morning ladies  

Bible study will begin meeting again on 
June 20, 2018, at 10:00 am.  They will 

be working through the Richard DeHaan 
study entitled Heaven: an Eternal Place 
of Hope, Blessing, and Encouragement.  

Children ages 4 - 2nd grade may exit for Children’s Church after the choir steps down. 

8:00 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“Holy, Holy, Holy” (#2) 
“Count Your Blessings” (#644) 

“Sanctuary” 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Are You Washed in the Blood” (#136) 

“The Blood Will Never Lose  
Its Power” (#133) 

SPECIAL MUSIC 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Carter Thomas 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Soon and Very Soon” (#192) 

10:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

ORDINANCE OF BAPTISM 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
FBC VBS Choir 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“This is Amazing Grace” 
“Holy, Holy, Holy” (#2) 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“There’s Something About That 

Name” (#177) 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Carter Thomas 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Soon and Very Soon” (#192) 

June 10, 2018 

Worship Services 

 

A NOTE FROM 
MRS. DARLENE... 
 
 

What a great week 
of VBS! Thank 
you, volunteers! 
VBS could not 
happen without 
you. Thank you for sharing Jesus with 
the boys and girls who attended. 
Please continue to pray for the  
children and their families. 
 

Congratulations on your baptisms  
today, Clara, Isabelle, and Brooke!  
 

See what kind of love the  
Father has given to us, that we should be 

called children of God!   ~1 John 3:1a 

PRAISE CHOIR  
REHEARSAL/FELLOWSHIP 

  

There will be a Choir Rehearsal/
Fellowship at the home of Yogi & 

Sally Gaertner (2184 CR 401) 
this Friday, June 15, 2018, from 

6-8 pm. Please bring finger foods or    
desserts.  A map is available, or contact 
Pastor Terry if you’d like to ride the bus. 

FAMILY GAME NIGHT 
  

Everyone is invited to a 
church-wide Family 
Game Night. There will 
be games for all ages. If 
you enjoy a certain 
game, please bring it 
with you, along with a snack to share. 
Make plans to come on Saturday evening, 
June 16, 2018, from 6pm-8pm in the 
Family Life Center.  

 

DEACONS & WIVES LUNCHEON 
 

All deacons and their wives are invited 
to attend a luncheon in the Fellowship 
Hall immediately after the 10:30 am 
worship service TODAY, June 10th. 

 

Church helpers must also be good men and act so 
people will respect them. They must speak the truth. 

1 Timothy 3:8a (NLV) 

 PRETEEN CAMP 
 

Children who are fin-
ishing 3rd—6th grade 
may attend Preteen 
Camp, July 12th-15th, 
2018, at Highland Lakes Camp and 
Conference Center.  The total cost of 
the camp is $225, with a $50 deposit 
due now.  The remaining balance is due 
As Soon As Possible. Donations for 
scholarships would be greatly appreciat-
ed so as many kids as possible may 
attend this great camp. 

USHERS 
WANTED 
 

The Usher staff is an 
important part of our 
corporate worship on 
a weekly basis. They 
are often the first faces to greet visitors 
and guests as they walk in the door to 
join us for worship.  New volunteers are 
needed in order to complete the month-
ly rotation schedule.  If you are inter-
ested in participating in this ministry, 
please contact David Arispe at 210-275-
8001.  Different groups of men are as-
signed to each week of the month, and 
also to either the early or late service. 
This rotation meets the needs of both 
the ushers and the congregation. 

BUSINESS MEETING 
  

The next business meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, June 20, 2018, at 6:30 pm.  

Agenda items include: Reports, New  
Business from the Safety Committee.  
Additional items or reports should be  
submitted to the office by Monday,  

June 18th to be included. 

The June issue of the First Edition newsletter is available to download and print at the church  
webpage at www.fbcf.org/newsletter.  A few printed copies are available in the foyer. 

SBC ANNUAL 
MEETING 

 

Please be in prayer 
for the Southern 

Baptist Convention 
as messengers from 

churches all over the denomination will 
convene this week in Dallas.  

Messengers from FBC Floresville who 
will attend this annual meeting  

(June 11th –June 13th) are Pastor Matt 
Keller, Pastor Terry Smith, Sandra 

Smith, and Bonnie Dickerson. 

 

WOMEN OF JOY 2018: RESCUED 
October 5-7, 2018, San Antonio 

 

Contact Donna Arispe by 
July 8th for an early-

registration rate of $99. 

“He that gathereth in summer is a wise son;  
but he that sleepeth in harvest is a son that causeth shame.” 

~Proverbs 10:5 (KJV) 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
1115 B Street ●  Floresville, TX ●  78114 

830-216-4946 ●  830-393-3613 fax 

www.fbcf.org CCLI #643277 ● CVLA #502624480 ● CSPL #CSPL028799  

Dr. Mike Clements, Pastor 

Terry Smith, Worship Pastor 

Matt Keller, Student Pastor 

Darlene McKeen, Children’s Director 

Penny Smith, Office Manager 

Christie Davis, Office Assistant 

Marti Kelly, Church Custodian 

John Trabucco, Pat Gill, Organists 

Sheila Brieden, Eddie Coston,  

Jean Evelyn Hughes, Pianists  

Worship Leaders 

INVITATION 
 

If you live in our area, we would welcome you to consider becoming a member 
of our fellowship.   
 

We receive persons for membership in several ways: 

• Salvation through Jesus Christ and obedience in Believer’s baptism 

• Transfer of letter from a church of like faith and order 

• By statement of your faith in Jesus Christ and obedience to His command 
concerning church membership. 

 

The invitation time at the close of our worship is when our church extends         
the opportunity for individuals to express decisions in response to the Lord’s      
leadership. 
 

If you desire to make a decision, or to request membership into our church,  
make your way to the front where our pastor will greet you.  
 

If the Lord leads you to make a decision, we will welcome you and rejoice in 
your response!  If you have questions or need further information, please talk 
with any of our church staff. 

 

MFUGE CAMP—JUNE 25TH-29TH 
Houston Baptist University  
 

7th-12th graders, if you have not  
already done so, pay your $50 deposit  
immediately to secure your spot!  
Parents, plan to attend a camp parent 
meeting TODAY, Sunday, June 10, 2018, in 
God’s Playhouse. We’ll have a notary avail-
able to help with paperwork, so don’t sign 
your child’s registration forms until then. 
 

Students, this Wednesday, June 13th, meet 
in the FLC parking lot at 6:30 pm where 
we’ll travel to the Street’s home for a swim 
party. We’ll return at 9:00 pm. 
 

The following week, we’ll be involved in a 
service project to help single women care 
for their cars. Be ready to serve! 

 

Check out online giving 
by scanning this code with 

your smart phone's QR 
reader/scanner app. 

DEACON  MINISTRY 
If you or your family have needs 
during the week, please call your 

assigned deacon. If he is not 
available, feel free to call the 

Deacon of the Week, 
Carter Thomas 
830-391-6872 

Should you need assistance  
during the Bible Study hour, look 
for Bob Herndon in the Coffee 

Corner area.  He is always  
available to help. 

Sunday, June 10, 2018 

First Baptist Church 
1115 B Street 

Floresville, Texas 78114 
(830) 216-4946 – Office 
(830) 393-3613 – Fax 

www.fbcf.org 

 

Today’s flowers are given by  
Ann Burris in memory of her  

loving husband, Doug. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“I keep my eyes always on the Lord. 
With Him at my right hand,  

I will not be shaken.” 
Psalm 16:8 

 

http://www.fbcf.org

